
THIS WEEK, beginning Sunday 3rd November 2019 

MONDAY 7.15pm Safeguarding Training – Choir Vestry 
TUESDAY 7.00pm Badminton 
WEDNESDAY 10.30am Wednesday Fellowship  
FRIDAY  2.10pm Dancing Memories 
SATURDAY 10.00am Coffee Bar – Kingston Vale Theatre Group 
 10.30am Prayers in the Vestry for 15 minutes 
SUNDAY 10th  09.30am Remembrance service at War Memorial 
 10.30am All Age Worship Remembrance Service 
  Led by Ms Sally Rush 
 3.00pm Music in New Malden (see notice) 
 

Churches Together in Malden – This week’s PRAYER THEMES 
Prison Chaplains, Staff and Residents   Tiffin Girls’ School 
 

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS  
Please pray for any you know who are in hospital, bereaved or unwell, or 
who are going through a difficult time. 
 
Congratulations to Alison and Peter Bullett on the arrival of their second 
grandchild who was born on Monday 28th October.  Vicky had a baby girl,  
Piera Juliet, weighing 8lb -13, a sister for Ottilie.  Mum and baby (and Dad) 
are doing well and we wish them all the best as they get used to being a 
slightly bigger family. 
 

WESLEY’S VACANCIES 
The following November slots need filling.  If you can help please speak to 
Hilary (07796 157490) or fill in your name in the master rota in the 
drawer.  Many thanks. 

 TOMORROW 10.00  
 Thursday 7th 10.00 
 Friday 8th 10.00 
 Monday 11th 10.00 (both slots) and 12.00 
 Tuesday 12th 10.00 
 Thursday 14th 12.00 

         Hilary 

The Church collection for 27th October 2019 was £270.10 plus an average 
for weekly direct giving of £606. 

 
MUSIC IN NEW MALDEN Sunday 10th November 3.00pm 
Following the General Meeting (at 2.30pm), the second concert in Series 12 
will begin as usual at 3pm - followed, as ever, by Tea & Cake. 
The November concert features two spectacular young artists Anja Jamsek 
(violin) and Min-young Bae (piano).  They will perform a programme of 
sonatas for violin & piano by Tartini, Mozart and Brahms - not to be 
missed! 
 

VACANCY FOR ACTION FOR CHILDREN REP 
Would anyone be willing to take on this voluntary role?  It will involve 
being the church’s contact for any Action for Children news and publicity 
and being the focal point for any individual collection boxes that church 
members may still have and perhaps running one coffee bar a year.  It is 
not an onerous task but also could be expanded if you’re keen!  Please see 
Julia or Sarah. 
 

PANTO 
Good news!   
The date for the panto next year has been set for Saturday 4th April.   
Please let me know asap if you would like to contribute in any way and 
what you would like to do if not acting!  There is a sign-up sheet on the 
Notice board. 
Rehearsals will be Thursday evenings and we will begin on Jan 3rd with a 
read through.  It will be fun, I promise! Oh yes it will!!  Many thanks Julia. 
 

FILMS WITH FRIENDS 
Our next meeting will be Monday 11th November.  This month we will meet 
at 10.30am for a cuppa and cake then the film will begin shortly after we 
have observed the 2 minute silence at 11am for Remembrance Day.  All 
welcome so come along if you can.  9 Connaught Road, KT3 3PZ. Eleanor 
and Andy Roberts  
 

 

This week’s Church flowers were kindly donated by Margaret Dale and arranged 
by Sue Duckering. 
 



CHRISTMAS FAIR 
This will take place on Friday 29th November (4.30 – 7.00pm) to coincide 
again with the switching on of the Christmas lights in the High Street by 
Father Christmas. 
Help would be appreciated on the day to make sure that this year’s event is 
as successful as previous years.  Please see Julie Haines or Alison Bullett to 
offer your services. 
Donations required for the fair please: 
Books, puzzles, DVDs, toiletries, craft items, things for the £1 stall, soft toys 
for the tombola, toys and games, homemade cakes, chocolate for a 
tombola (no videos or bric-a-brac please). 
 

SAFEGUARDING TRAINING 
Here are the details for next week’s safeguarding training session here 
 
Monday 4 November at New Malden.  
Registration 7.15pm; session 7.30pm - 10pm. 
  
The sessions will include safeguarding basics, and updates about current 
issues. Please book your place with me so that we can make sure we have 
enough training materials for everyone. 
Safeguarding training is mandatory for people in certain church roles, but 
you won’t need to come if you have attended in the last four years.  Of 
course, many people choose to attend anyway simply to keep themselves 
up to date, and to stay informed – as safeguarding is everyone’s 
responsibility.  Judith Jewell 
 

 
Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 

Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday 
Church Office Telephone 020 8942 1288 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) nmmc@hotmail.co.uk (Mon & Wed 10am - 2pm) 
Mrs Julia Morton (Family Worker) nmmcyw@hotmail.co.uk  
Hilary Warner (Wesley's Coffee Bar Development Worker) 
 nmmc.wesleys@hotmail.com (Tue & Thu 10am - 2pm) 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Senior Steward) 020 8942 0666
 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk 

Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or call 020 8942 1288 by 2pm Thursday 

 
All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by @CCLI Licence No. 4804 

 

 
 

Sunday 3rd November 2019 
Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
10.30am Morning Worship  

 Local Arrangement led by the Stewards and 

 members of the congregation 

 

 

WELCOME 
 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area after morning Worship.  
Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 
So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.   
 
Korean-English Bibles available:  

한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 


